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Dear Julian, 
 
Modification Proposal: 0182 Information Provision at LNG Facilities 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to comment on this Modification Proposal. Scotia Gas Networks 
supports implementation of this Modification proposal. 
 
This proposal has been raised following implementation of Modification Proposal 104 - Storage 
information at LNG Importation Facilities which was raised to show aggregate LNG stocks levels at 
LNG Importation Facilities. Modification Proposal 0182 aims to clarify what should be published if 
NG NTS does not receive information from one or more Importation Facilities. In Ofgem's decision 
letter for Modification Proposal 104 they suggested that rather than publish partial information, 
which could be misleading, 'unknown' levels should be published.  
 
SGN believe that this proposal would add clarity to the UNC by removing any uncertainty from the 
published aggregate stock levels where not all information is received by NG NTS in a timely 
manner. As such SGN agree it would be preferable to report a quantity of ‘unknown’ rather than 
potentially incomplete misleading information, as LNG stock information may effect Shippers 
purchasing decisions.  
 
 
We hope you find these comments helpful. 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Bali Dohel 
Network Officer 


